
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Bennett   
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 3:38 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: 2021 Dawnparkway Extension EB 2019-0159 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I should like to put on the record my objections to the granting of permission by the Board to Enbridge 
to implement the above application on the following grounds and further request a FULL ORAL AND 
TRANSPARENT hearing: 
1. the board will suffer a grave loss of credibility if it pretends there is no climate crisis - which fossil fuel 
companies are obviously driving; 2.there are substantial risks and costs associated with this kind of 
pipeline - which Ontario consumers will get no benefit from; 3. this pipeline will impose major damage 
to conservation lands - witness the HCA, with many other local organizations, is opposing it. 
 
Regards, David Bennett 
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